
 

Consultation on admission arrangements for xxx Primary School 

for 2026 to 2027 academic year 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with legislation that the governing board, as the admission 
authority for xxx CE Primary school, is formally consulting on its proposed admission 
arrangements and admission criteria for admission in the school year 2026/27.  

The 6 week (minimum) consultation will begin on xx 2024 with the closing date for submitting 
comments being midnight on xxx 2024/5(this has to be a minimum of six weeks later so may 
close in 2024 or 2025). All comments are reviewed and considered before the policy is 
determined by the board.  

We propose the following oversubscription criteria:  

1. List the proposed OS criteria, always starting with looked after children  

2. xxx  

3. xxx  

 

Explanatory note:  

Add a brief summary of the reasons for the proposed changes here.  

The changes we are proposing to the current 2024/25 oversubscription criteria are:  

• List the criterion changes here  

•  

 

The full proposed admission arrangements, the map of the community area (and the 
supplementary information form if relevant), can be viewed on the school website.  

Alternatively, if you do not have access to the internet and you wish to request a printed copy of 
the admissions arrangements, please contact the school office (add contact details)  

Comments on the proposed admission arrangements should be sent to the school by the 
closing date xxxx (last date this can be is midnight on 31st January 2025). This can be in paper 
form, to the school office, or comments can be emailed to: (add chair’s or other email for the 
comments)  

Add electronic signature if you have it  

xx xxx Chair of the Governing Board 


